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TIME: 
PLACE: 

6:00 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

MAY 18, 1992 

Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers c. Mark Kingseed 

Mark Beasley 
J. v ~ stone 
James Singer 

Acting Clerk of Council Constance Cooper 
Assistant City Manager Michael Haverland 
Director of Recreational Services James Reppert 
Assistant to the City Manager Judith Gilleland 

I 

Bryan Choi and Brian Smith, Architects Associated, were 
present at this meeting to discuss with council three floor plan 
and elevation schemes for the Yankee Trace Clubhouse, two of 
which were single-story structures and the third a two-story 
structure. Following discussion on each of the three schemes 
presented, the majority of Council concurred to move forward with 
a two-story building but expressed concern with the cost of 2.4 
million dollars. Mr. Choi will redesign a two-story floor plan 
and elevation scheme for Council's consideration during a Work 
Session scheduled for Tuesday, June 2, 1992, incorporating some 
concerns expressed by Council during this meeting. 

Mr. Haverland reviewed for Council a proposed Resolution 
required by Bank One authorizing the city Manager to open a Funds 
Transfer Account with Bank One, Dayton NA. Council concurred 
that this item be placed on the Council Meeting Agenda following 
this meeting. 

I 
Discussion followed relative to the reappointment of Mr. 

Scot Stone and Mr. Bernard Samples as members of the City 
Planning Commission. Mr. Haverland pointed out the fact that if 
appointments were not made this date, a meeting of the Commission 
would take place without full membership. The majority of 
Council concurred that said reappointments be made. 

~~o~~o~ 
Marilyn J. McLaughli' 
Clerk of Council 


